
Middle Group Back to School Night
Thursday October 13th 6:00-7:30 P.M

We are excited to welcome you to a fun night to learn all about the Middle Group!
We are planning to have the event in person, but depending on community transmission rates we
may decide to have the event on zoom. Please see below for more information about this event.
We are looking forward to seeing you all!

● Masks required
● Rapid testing the day of event, please email a photo to

waldentestresults@gmail.com by 5:00 P.M on 10/13
● Childcare: Walden students only, provided depending on staffing
● Please RSVP by sending an email to andrew@waldencenterschool.com

and Emma emma@waldencenterschool.com
● In the subject line, please write: RSVP, and in the the body of your email

respond Yes or No
● If you are planning on attending, please include the number of adults and the

number of children who will need childcare
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